Carl Brady
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Anchorage, Alaska 99502
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February 12, 2020

Dear Senator Peter Micciche:

Thank you for taking the time to consider my thoughts on the appointment of Jeremy Price to the Alaska
Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (AOGCC). AOGCC serves a critical role in overseeing the
exploration and production of oil and gas. Its mission is to prevent waste and improve ultimate recovery of
hydrocarbons while protecting the environment and the public.

Jeremy was born and raised in Alaska. Hailing from the Interior community of Salcha, he understands
firsthand the energy challenges of the state. He loves Alaska like | do. | believe that is a perquisite to
faithfully serving on any board or commission.

Jeremy diligently served Alaskans in Washington, DC and more recently, in Juneau. He has a working
knowledge of Alaska’s oil and gas industry, and with the experience of working for Alaska’s statewide
elected leaders, he is well equipped to represent the public interest in regulating the oil and gas industry. |
urge you to support his appointment.

Sincerely,

o ol

Carl F Brady
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